

PO Box 3223 Madison, WI 53704

Board of Directors

Anita Krasno, President
Katherine Davey, Vice President
Renée Lauber, Treasurer
Marlisa Kopenski Condon, Secretary
Keith Hudson
Jack Kear

Jordy Loeb Nancy Mae Deven McGlenn Jen Plants

Lance Lattimer

Lynn Lee

Department of Planning and Community & Economic Development 215 Martin Luther King, Jr. Blvd. Suite 017 P.O. Box 2985 Madison, Wisconsin 53701-2985

January 20, 2020

Dear Sir or Madam:

The Marquette Neighborhood Association has met several times with the Heartland Credit Union team regarding the renovation of their 944 Williamson Street location.

We unanimously support the proposed remodel of the site especially the traffic calming design, the relocation of the ATM location for safer public use, and the inclusion of low-impact lighting to the exterior.

We ask that Planning consider the possibility of adding a speed bump to the exit of the drive-thru for additional traffic safety. Furthermore, please support protection of the tree canopy at the site by whatever means possible.

Heartland Credit Union is an important neighbor-business to our district and we support their improvements.

Thank You,

Anita Krasno, MNA President cc: Alder Marsha Rummel, 6th District